
Sacramento Area Miata Owners Association 
Board of Officers Meeting 

Mike and Marlaina Wilson’s Home, Antelope 
September 3, 2016 

 
The following SAMOA Board of Officers were present: 
 
President Mike Wilson 
Treasurer Jeanne George 
Secretary Marlaina Wilson 
Events Coordinator Barry Cowan 
 
The BOO reviewed and discussed the following items: 
 

 Budget expense spreadsheet 

 Picnic items inventory list 

 Picnic assignments for workers 
 
The BOO discussed the following items: 
 

 Picnic sign-ups 

 Water/sodas/ice needed 

 Order for cakes 

 Items that the BOO has and will bring to the picnic 

 Items that still need to be purchased by the BOO for the picnic and who is 
responsible 

 Games and who will bring them to the picnic 

 Radios to go with Denise on the run to Wind Walker 

 Follow-up items with the winery owners 

 Parking lot responsibilities 

 Donation to a charity 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
 


